
Facilities Sub Committee 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 

 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

Tuesday, January 26, 2010 
Central Office 

8:30 a.m. 
 

The Facilities Committee will hold a public meeting at Central Office on Tuesday, 
January 26, 2010. The meeting will begin at approximately 8:30 a.m.  

The purpose of the meeting is to create a charge for the newly established School Board 
Facilities Sub Committee. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired:  
If you wish to attend a meeting and need assistance, please contact the Superintendent’s 
office at 431-5080 one week prior to the meeting 


